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Aug 2022: The department reported the follow up efforts are 
expected to be completed by the end of this calendar year. 
Procurement staff will coordinate with the applicable contract 
administrators and the City Attorney's office. Jan 2023: The 
department reported that, due to a 100% turnover in the staff 
assigned to this task, the work was not completed. This will be 
reassigned to the new staff during the next few months.  May 
2023: The purchasing department reported that further 
requests were not issued as the contracts have concluded. To 
promote future compliance, the department has updated 
guidance to contract administrators and contractors, 
reminding them of E-Verify requirements and that they are 
also applicable to subcontractors.

Part Impl'dThe Purchasing Department should work with the 
applicable Contract Administrators and the City 
Attorney’s Office to follow up with the subcontractors 
that did not provide E-Verify documentation during the 
audit.
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